COUNTY Public Notice

DATE: December 13, 2022

SUBJECT | PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO ACQUIRE 5G ENABLER

Pursuant to California Code Section 53166, subdivision (c)(2), the San Bernardino County
Sheriff’s Department is providing public notice of the intent to acquire a 5G Enabler to be
added to its current cellular communications interception technology system, as approved by

the County Board of Supervisors on December 13, 2022.



